STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26620

This bill will help ensure secure and safe rail transport in Idaho. It requires two-person crews except when
the train is engaged in helper or hostling services, which will help protect our community and families from
preventable rail accidents.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact upon the State of Idaho

Contact:

Representative John Gannon
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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